
Reminder: Now Available EVV Provider Satisfaction 
Survey  

October 29, 2021 
 
This is a friendly reminder to complete the EVV Satisfaction Survey 
 
The Texas Medicaid & Healthcare Partnership (TMHP) is requesting input from Electronic 
Visit Verification (EVV) program providers and financial management service agencies 
(FMSAs) about the TMHP EVV Portal and related training materials. 
 
The EVV Satisfaction Survey   is now available. EVV program providers and FMSAs are 
encouraged to complete the survey by October 31, 2021. 
 
For more information or help with the survey, email evv@tmhp.com  . 

 

Email questions to HHSC EVV Operations.  
 
If you have questions please contact your BCBSTX  Medicaid Provider Network Representative 
at 1-855-212-1615 or via email at TexasMedicaidNetworkDepartment@bcbstx.com. 
 
 By clicking this link, you will go to a new website/app ("site"). This new site may be offered by a vendor or an independent third 

party. The site may also contain non-Medicare related information. In addition, some sites may require you to agree to their terms of 

use and privacy policy. 
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